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As an individual person who supports the 2nd 

Amendment, I call on all representatives who have voting power to oppose Oregon 

House Bill 2005. 

 

 Not only is HB2005 unconstitutional, this bill would ultimately put over 70,000 law 

abiding Oregonians in great risk of being prosecuted in having so called "Ghost 

Guns", which the definition of a Ghost Gun is very vague. These firearms that these 

law abiding citizens have purchased went through a background checks, gone 

through all the proper paper work, and all of these citizens have purchased these 

serialized frames and recivers with all the documentation. Now Oregon law makers 

are saying that even after someone goes through and put in all that work to build their 

own personal firearm, that could ultimately still land them a ridiculous fine and or 

prison time. That is what we call unconstitutional. 

 

These law abiding citizens who chose to build their own firearm want to be able to 

understand how their properly build firearm functions and some of these citizens want 

to be able to have a chance to pursue a career in Gun Smithing. These firearms 

break down just like cars and we want to be able to replace the major components on 

our firearms, just like we do with our vehicles that have to be fixed up to run properly. 

There is nothing wrong with a someone trying to fix up their own firearms, it's just like 

someone who wants to learn how to fix up their own car. It is a hobby and it is also 

something that cannot be infringed, please do not take our Right to Keep and Bear 

Arms. 

 

Ultimately, Oregon law makers are trying to take that joy away from the ones who are 

actually abide by the laws, please don't put over tens of thousands of YOUR Law 

abiding Oregonians at risk of felons for something they did not do. 

 

 


